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From the Editor

 
Dear authors, reviewers and readers,

you have 39 (2) issue of the Journal of Information and Organizational Sciences in front of you. In this 
issue you will find seven high quality papers: six original scientific papers and one survey paper. The 
papers in this issue again cover very different aspects of communication sciences and informatics. 

I have to address thanks to the authors who have trust in the quality of our Journal and send their 
papers for publishing, to reviewers who incorporate their knowledge into the improvement of the 
papers, and to advisory, editorial and publishing boards who make the publishing of the journal 
possible. 

At the end I want to emphasize that from the next issue Journal will have new visual design, which 
is presented at the end of this issue. I hope that authors will have no problems to adapt their future 
papers in accordance to it.

I wish you a pleasant reading.

Alen Lovrenčić

Editor
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